
Dear Sir;
Congratulations upon your excellent report

of reception of XE F L on 1150 He, 'Joy 16, 1935.
It is indeed, a pleasure to receive such

reports as these and to know that Tijuana is getting
out, particularly in view of the low power of the
station.

Would suggest that you check 730 Kc in a
month or so. This is not certain, but we expect to
put a new station on that frequency if possible;
call letters are as yet unknown. I will be glad

to hear from you if you do hear it at that time,

although nothing as yet is defihite.

Best wishes,
Very truly yo
E R Morris

Associated Broadcasting System, P 0 Box , San Diego, Calif.


